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Commanderôs Comments ~ To all ~  E-BOARD meeting Dec. 3rd 
and our REGULAR meeting Dec. 10th, both at 7:30 pm, need 
your support!!  Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas and a very 
Happy New Year.   Ed Lupton, Cmdr.  
 

Canteen News  -  Lots going on this month of  December! 
First, we have our open to the public  pancake Breakfast 
with Santa on  Dec 13th  from 10am to noon. Then that 
same day, our member only kids party with Santa will start 
at  1pm.  
     Underwood Hall will be holding a benefit dinner 
on December 12th, for a community member who needs 
help from a motor vehicle accident.  
    December 24th  we will have our canteen Christmas 
gathering from  5 to 8pm,  closing at  9pm. Please bring a 
dish to pass. Your canteen manager will be bartending 
that evening!  
   Our New Years Eve party this year will have a Roaring 
20's theme. We will again be collecting non -perishable 
food items to donate to the Freedom House. A sign up 
sheet will be available at the canteen.  
   Have an amazing Christmas and we look forward to see-
ing you soon!  Kim  

 
 

FYI -  !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅ .ŀƪŜ-hũ ŀƴŘ .ŀƪŜ {ŀƭŜ 
                CǊƛŘŀȅΣ  5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ муΣ нлмр 
                           рΥлл ǘƻ уΥллǇƳ 
 

     ²ƘƛƭŜ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ŘƻƛƴƎ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅ ōŀƪƛƴƎΣ ƳŀƪŜ ŀ ƭƛǧƭŜ ŜȄǘǊŀ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀǾƻǊƛǘŜ ǊŜŎƛǇŜ 
ŀƴŘ ŜƴǘŜǊ ƻǳǊ ōŀƪŜ-ƻũ ŀƴŘ ōŀƪŜ ǎŀƭŜΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƭƛǧƭŜ ǎŀƳǇƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǘŀǎǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ 
ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƭŜΣ ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ōŜƴŜŬǘ ǘƘŜ !ǳȄƛƭƛŀǊȅΦ 
   
News From the SAL ~  Not much going on with the SAL, because we canôt get anyone to come on 
down for a monthly meeting.  On Saturday, Nov. 28th,  we sponsored A FREE EARLY 
BIRD DINNER for all dues paid AL, ALA, & SAL members.  We had about 75 folks signed up for 
the dinner, about 50 of them showed.  From what Iôm told, you missed a great dinner!  Iôm just 
thankful for all the help we received from the ALA.  Also, the excess food didnôt go to waste, we sent 
the leftovers to the Freedom House for their enjoyment.  DONôT FORGET----PAY YOUR 
DUES!  Only $25 a year, it would still be cheap if we charged twice that amount! 
Ken Millick, 1st Vice Cmdr. 
 

From the Honor Guard ~  Be sure to check out the NEW Gun Raffle the next time youõre in the canteen. 
A couple hand guns and a rifle are in this raffle at $10 ticket. Proceeds help the Honor Guard defray 
the costs of the van, equipment, uniforms and ceremonial gear. Raffle tickets are now on sale.  

 
HAPPY THANKSGIVING  Merry  Christmas  

vǳƛŎƪ /ŀƭŜƴŘŀǊΗ  
 

>>Mon. ~ Euchre  7 pm  

>>Weds. ~ Weekly 50/50  7 pm  

>>Thurs. ~ Burger Night Special    

>>Fri. ~ Fish Fry  4:30 - 7:30 pm  

>>Sun.~ �3�W�G�G�P���Q���*�G�C�T�V�U��at 3 pm  

           ~ Bingo at 6 pm  

       *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  *  

� � �&�G�E�����`���4�K�F�G�T���U���$�T�G�C�M�H�C�U�V����-11 

>> Dec 13 ~ Pancake Breakfast  

  10~12 (Santa to appear at 11:30)  
 

 >> �&�G�E���������`���%�J�K�N�F�T�G�P���U���2�C�T�V�[�� 

   with Santa & Mrs. Claus at 1pm  

          (pre -regis. required)  

>> Dec 18 ~ Aux. Bake Off and Sale  

� � �&�G�E���������`���4�K�F�G�T���U���$�T�G�C�M�H�C�U�V����-11 

>> Dec 25 ~ Christmas Day  

                    (closed)  

>>Dec 31 ~ New Years Party  

>>Jan 1 ~ New Years Day  

                    (closed)  


